Government Hospitals





Research Proposal Ethical Approval

Dear Dr. Hasan Mohammed Isa,

We would like to inform you that the **Research Committee for Government Hospitals** has approved your proposal titled:

"Fever Evaluation in a Pediatric ward in a Tertiary Care Centre"

Approval date: 02.05.2023

Research approval serial no: 38020523

The Research and Research Ethics Committee operates in a manner consistent with the Good Clinical Practices under the ICH guidelines, and applicable national/local regulations. Kindly note that regular progress reports should be submitted to the committee every two months, notification for any protocol amendment, closure of the study, and publication notification.

Kindly note, the approval duration is one year. Further research on the differentiated cells mandates to seek another a devoted proposal request.

Regards and best of luck...



Head of the research and research ethics committee Government Hospitals



Rashed Abdulla Albanna MD, MRCP(UK), CABM

Consultant cardiovascular medicine

Chairman of the Cardiology department

Email: RAbdulla1@health.gov.bh

Office: 17287509